
 

5 September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

English Groups 10S and10Q 
 
your young person is currently studying An Inspector Calls by JB Priestley in their English 
lessons and will sit an exam on this text as part of their GCSE English Literature at the end of 
Year 11. 
  
To support young person’s learning it is important that they have access to their own copy of the 
text to annotate and use for independent study. I am therefore requesting that each student has 
their own copy of the play by Monday 12 September. 
  
The text can be bought in most bookshops or online.  If possible, please choose the Penguin 
Modern Classics edition (shown below) as this is the same one that will be used in class. 
  
Students who are on Free School Meals will be provided with a free copy of the text. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Best wishes 
 
Mrs C Wood 
Director of Learning: English, MFL and Media 
 

 
 


